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From: Andrew Johnston <ajohnston@dataminr.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 2:41 PM
To: Jeffrey Brugger
Subject: Re: Dataminr for LAPD: Trial Conclusion - Friday, August 16th

Categories: responsive

Good Afternoon Detective Brugger, 

Thanks for your note. We hope to have an opportunity to revisit a partnership with LAPD soon. In the meantime, it always helps to pass along the feedback. 

Please let me know if there is anything we can do to help. 

Thank you, 
Andrew 

On Thu, Aug 15, 2019 at 3:07 PM Jeffrey Brugger <30277@lapd.online> wrote: 
Thank you for the opportunity to utilize Dataminr First Alert.  We found it to be a very useful tool for our work at the Situational Awareness Watch 
unit.  Unfortunately, it appears budget constraints will not allow us to move forward, but my colleagues here at the JRIC did appreciate the 
generous support you provided to us. 

Thank you, Jeff 

Detective III Jeff Brugger, LAPD 
JRIC Situational Awareness Watch Supv 

From: Andrew Johnston <ajohnston@dataminr.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 8:27:39 AM 
To: Stephen Chen <33011@lapd.online>; Lynette Veazie <30773@lapd.online>; Jeffrey Brugger <30277@lapd.online>; Jason Veiga <32229@lapd.online>; Kurt 
Wong <31951@lapd.online>; Linda Peace <32392@lapd.online>; Lee Ann Jones <31059@lapd.online>; Lawrence Koreen <27222@lapd.online>; Greg Kraft 
<39049@lapd.online>; Lizeth Lomeli <38447@lapd.online>; Tony Kuey <38856@lapd.online>; Jeffrey Lee <38858@lapd.online>; Robert Green 
<22446@lapd.online>; Michel Moore <23506@lapd.online>; Robert Arcos <26185@lapd.online>; Beatrice Girmala <24916@lapd.online>; Horace Frank 
<25958@lapd.online>; Jorge Rodriguez <25668@lapd.online>; Dominic Choi <32350@lapd.online>; Regina Scott <25512@lapd.online>; Blake Chow 
<27572@lapd.online>; Peter Zarcone <26271@lapd.online>; Justin Eisenberg <30096@lapd.online>; Kris Pitcher <25665@lapd.online>; Dennis Kato 
<25363@lapd.online>; Anthony Espinoza <35423@lapd.online>; Daniel Gomez <30353@lapd.online>; Shandrea Porter <27934@lapd.online> 
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Cc: Tim Plunkett <tplunkett@dataminr.com>; John McMahon <26681@lapd.online> 
Subject: Dataminr for LAPD: Trial Conclusion - Friday, August 16th  
  
Good Morning LAPD Team, 
  
Thank you for participating in the Dataminr First Alert trial and for providing feedback. We have appreciated the opportunity to support the important public 
safety mission of LAPD. 
 
Your Dataminr First Alert account will be deactivated tomorrow, August 16th at 12 PM PDT. You may continue to use your account normally until that point. 
 
If you would like to share additional feedback on the product or purchase a Dataminr account, please contact tplunkett@dataminr.com. 
  
Thank you, 
Andrew & Tim 
 
--  

To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

 
 
Andrew Johnston 
Client Engagement Manager 
C: +1  
Twitter | LinkedIn 
 
6 East 32nd Street, 2nd Floor  
New York, NY 10016 
 
Dataminr in the news:  
Keeping People Safe in New York City Emergencies 
How to Streamline Emergency Communications in Social Media Era 
Flooded with Data: Hurricane Harvey Shows the Rising Value of Social Media Content 
Taking a Look Back: How the Biggest Events of 2017 Broke on Social 
 

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office 
prevented automatic download of this picture  
from the Internet.

 
 

--  
Andrew Johnston 
Associate Director, Public Sector 
Dataminr 
C: +1  
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